
Just a reminder that with the winter weather in full force the children need to 

be dressed properly to enjoy their cold and wet recess times.  We ask that the 

children have a coat, hat, gloves, and snow boots.  Snow pants are only needed 

when there is snow on the ground. Please label everything! 

Malia’s 4th birthday on the 20th 

Phoenix’s 6th birthday on the 27th 

**Don’t forget to signup on the snack calendar or for pizza lunch! 

January 15th - Bring Your Grown-Up to Work Day 

January 20th: NO SCHOOL - Closed for Human Rights Day 

 Welcome back! I hope you had a wonderful holiday 

break.  I know all of us will get back into our normal routines 

in no time. 

 In geography we will start to learn about difference of 

land, air and water.  As well as the different types of land forms. 

We will start with islands and lakes by looking at clay forms, puzzles and finding 

these landforms on maps.  Our continent studies will take us to Asia this month.  

We will look at biome and country maps, color flags, and learn about the different 

animals that inhabit the land.  

 Our animal classification studies will  focus on the reptile family.  We will 

learn what makes an animal a reptile, we will look at books, pictures and our own 

classroom reptile; Mali the lizard. 

 The children will also learn how to shred and whisk soap, practice with the 

zipper frame, button frame, and shoe tying.  They will learn about primary colors 

and how to mix them to make the secondary colors.    
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